
 

 
Proposed Road Stopping Objection Form – Neill Street, 

Abbotsford 
 
 
Send to: Dunedin City Council 

P O Box 5045 
Dunedin 9054 
Attention: Property Services – Neill Street, Abbotsford - Road Stopping 

 
Submissions due to Council by 4pm on Friday 14 November 2025. 

 
Name:  
 
Organisation (if appropriate):  
 
Address:   
 
 
 

 
Postcode:  
 
Contact phone:   
 
E-mail:   

 
Objection to the proposal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed:  
 
Date:   
 
 
 

 
Disclaimer: Please note that objections are public. Your name and objection details will be 
included on papers available to the media and the public. Your objection will only be used for 
the Stopping of part of Neill Street, Abbotsford consultation. 


